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TF-9/3          Dated:- 09-05-2017 
 
To, 

Hon’ble Prime Minister  
Govt of India  
New Delhi. 

 
Subject:- Pay revision of non-executive employees of PSUs-guidelines regarding. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 We respectfully submit to your kind honour that the wage revision of non-executive 
staff in PSUs is due from 1st January, 2017. The employees are restive for early wage 
revision which will be after ten years akin to central Govt Employees. 
 We are pained to state that we have made numerous representations to the 
departmental of Public Enterprise for issuance of necessary guidelines for change in wage 
structure of employees. A very reasonable period has however, elapsed but the guidelines 
have not yet been issued by DPE causing avoidable anguish and irritations amongst the low 
paid non-executive staff. This has, necessitated to seek your kind intervention. 
 It is pertinent to mention, Sir, that the union, NFTE (BSNL), is second recognized and 
representative union in the PSU, BSNL, and represents thousands of employees in the 
company. We have demanded with the BSNL management for wage revision but it has 
expressed helplessness to proceed in the matter in absence of guidelines from DPE. The 
contents of letter No.-BSNL/7-7/SR/2016, dt-26-12-2016 are reproduced below:-  

“………………….of wage revision will be taken up only after receipt of parameters 
from DPE. The terms of reference are also still awaited from DPE”.   
 We may also add that the pay revision of executive staff is also pending for cabinet 
approval. 
 Under the circumstances we implore upon you, Sir, to very kindly bestow urgent 
attention on the referred issues so that the guidelines are issued by DPE in respect of non-
executive staff and wage structure revision of executives gets approval by the Cabinet. 
 

With profound regards, 
                                                                                        Yours sincerely, 

 
 

                                                                                           (Chandeshwar Singh) 
                                                                                          General Secretary  

   


